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to janet.binns@state.co.us 

 
 

Janet, 

  

On behalf of Snowcap Coal Company, Inc., please extend the proposed decision date for Permit 

Renewal Application RN7 from December 31, 2017 to January 15, 2018 
.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  

  

Tonya Hammond 

Snowcap Coal Company, Inc. 

J. E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 

P.O. Box 1430 

Palisade, CO  81526 

(970) 241-8118 

(970) 260-6740 - Cell 

  
 


